
For Immediate Release 

   

Contact: Rick Miller 

Pathfinder Irrigation District 

Phone 308-623-1022 

Fax 308-623-2028 

 

 

 

 

Pathfinder Irrigation District 

News Release 
Pathfinder Irrigation District Announces Early Water 
Run 

The District will begin taking water down the laterals on May 13th. Early water 

will start to be available to customers around May 14th and May 15th, depending on 

the District’s ability to get laterals cleaned for delivery. We anticipate having water 

available for delivery for approximately 15 days, depending on demand and water 

levels in the lakes. 

The Bureau of Reclamation is currently projecting a full water supply for 2024. 

Should conditions change, the District will adjust its plans accordingly. While the 

water supply outlook is adequate, we value the role of our farmers and encourage 

them to work with the District to manage and conserve as much water as possible. 

We are always just one bad snowpack year away from a short water season. 

Carryover into the next year gets us through those bad snowpack years. 

Information concerning water operations can also be found on the District’s 

website at www.pathfinderirrigation.com. 
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